
Dear Rules Committee, 
 
I am a resident of Oregon and live in Beaverton.  I strongly urge you to pass HB 2927 out of committee. 
It is long overdue that one person equals one vote.  Oregon's adoption of the NPVIC is needed progress 
toward that goal. 
Please pass HB 2927 out of committee today. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathryn Florendo 
Beaverton, OR. 97008 
 
Sent from Kathryn's iPad 
 


